
Dear Potential Sponsor, 

We are currently seeking financial sponsors to help with our upcoming performances of The 
Nutcracker Ballet in December 2022.  Georgia Dance Theatre’s The Nutcracker Ballet has 
been a holiday favorite in our community for many years. This year marks our 33rd season of 
providing the highest level of arts presentations and education to our community.
We provide the opportunity for all children within our community to perform in our 
professional productions, in order to promote and inspire the arts in a family-oriented 
environment.  We hope that we can count on your support to help fund the arts within our 
community.   

For previous Nutcracker performances, with your assistance, Georgia Dance Theatre was 
able to provide hundreds of free performance tickets to at-risk students, foster children, 
special needs children, and veterans. With your assistance, we would like to continue these 
efforts.

In addition, Georgia Dance Theatre is a scholarship program that provides financial 
assistance to students possessing immense talent and a commitment to the arts.  Georgia 
Dance Theatre alumni have received dance scholarships to numerous colleges and 
universities and have elected to continue their education and professional careers in the area 
of the fine arts in some capacity.  Our students develop a passion and appreciation for the 
arts, and we are honored to be apart of such development.

Our goal is to continue to provide a professional environment for the students, company, and 
our community. Additionally, we want to continue to enhance the arts within our community.  
Georgia Dance Theatre has been commended by the Georgia Council of the Arts, the 
National Endowment for the Arts, and the Office of the Governor of the state of Georgia for 
consistently being ranked as one of the strongest arts organizations in the state. In addition, 
Georgia Dance Theatre has been commended for the professional quality of our presentations 
and education of the Arts.

We would be very grateful and honored for your support.  All contributions are tax 
deductible. Attached to this letter are our varied levels of sponsorships with our appreciation.  
If you need or desire more information, please feel free to contact us at (770) 631-3128, 
email us at info@gadance.com, or visit our website online at www.gadance.com. Your 
contributions will enable many opportunities for the performing arts within our community.  
In advance, we would like to say thank you for your consideration and support.

Sincerely yours,  Sherri Davis 
Artistic Director 
Georgia Dance Theatre 
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